
National Pharmacovigilance week celebration 

17th -23rd September 2022 

Organized by ADR Monitoring Centre, Department of Pharmacology, Dr.RMLIMS, Lucknow 

 

The National Pharmacovigilance week (17 September-23 September 2022) was 

celebrated at the ADR Monitoring Centre (AMC) of Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia Institute 

of Medical Sciences, Lucknow. Various sensitization lectures regarding awareness for 

reporting Adverse Drug Reactions were organized by the Department of 

Pharmacology, Dr. RMLIMS, Lucknow, for creating awareness among all health care 

professionals including Doctors, Nurses, and other paramedical staff at Dr. RMLIMS, 

Lucknow.  

Pamphlets both in Hindi as well as English were being circulated among the 

patients who can also directly report the ADRs, as the theme for this year 

Pharmacovigilance week is “Encouraging Reporting of ADRs by Patients”. Dr. Atul Jain, 

Prof. & Head, Department of Pharmacology who is also the AMC Coordinator for this 

national programme told the importance of reporting ADRs, that based on the reports 

send from AMC to National Coordination Centre, IPC Ghaziabad under Minister of 

MoHFW, Govt. of India, decision are taken regarding safe use of drugs for the patients 

including banning or withdrawingthe drugs causing serious ADRs. 

As a part of the Pharmacovigilance week Program, health care staffs were also 

felicitated for reporting significant number of ADRs and also an awareness walk was 

organized which was flagged off by Prof. (Dr.) SoniyaNityanand, Director of Dr. 

RMLIMS, Lucknow. The purpose of this awareness walk was to create awareness 

regarding Pharmacovigilance& ADRs reporting by all including the Health Care 

Professionals & the consumers. 

 

 

 

 



Sensitization Lecture on Pharmacovigilance & ADRreporting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Consumer/Patient Sensitization for reporting ADRs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Awareness Walk on Pharmacovigilance & ADRreporting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Felicitation of Healthcare Professionals for reporting ADRs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


